
Dear Ms. Reilly, 

 

Please count my voice among those who are adamantly opposed to HB 2509.  Organic and GMO 

farming cannot co-exist -- the GMO "contamination" of organic crops is inevitable under such 

legislation.  The result would be economic devastation to the organic growing/farming industry 

in Oregon once the organic marketplace learns that cross-pollination with GMO crops has taken 

place here. 

 

I urge you to do everything in your power to stop this dangerous legislation in its tracks. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

William A. Weil 

Grants Pass, OR 

 


